
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

MAKING NOISE – COMMUNITY PROTEST - PROPOSED ORGANIC WASTE 

STATION, LIDCOMBE 

 

 

Lidcombe residents are making their noise – they do not want the proposed 

development of an Organic Waste Transfer Station at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe. 

 

Many residents are speaking out and engaging with people in the Lidcombe area to 

highlight this proposal. Members of the community were vocal that they do not want this 

proposed development to proceed.  

 

Of course, it’s not just immediate residential locals that will be disadvantaged.  People 

who travel to Lidcombe, children at the primary schools, attendees at the local 

Churches, aged care facilities, commercial sites – particularly the outdoor dining, 

medical facilities and child care centres will be affected in different ways. 

 

The odours will no doubt waft and have a diabolical effect on people – particularly those 

with health issues.  Who wants to live and have these odour and traffic issues as the 

backdrop to their facilities?  

 

Residents are working as a collective and felt there was the need to make noise, without 

the politics of others and did so at Lidcombe Railway Station, expressing concerns.  

Enough is enough.  Lidcombe deserves better.  

 

Residents are urged to express an opinion and provide a submission to Council – 

council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au  Formally, submissions close on 14 July, however 

Council has advised that emails received over the weekend will be accepted, so please 

send your submission no later than Sunday, 16 July 2023. 

 

Updates are constantly being added to the website which was established to assist the 

community - https://nolidcombetip.com  
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